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The near unanimous votes for the sanctions legislation in Congress represent
the strong will of the American people to see Russia take steps to improve
relations with the United States. We hope that there will be cooperation
between our two countries on major global issues and these sanctions will no
longer be necessary.

We will work closely with our friends and Allies to ensure our messages to
Russia, Iran, and North Korea are clearly understood.
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